
 

 

   

 

Dear Provider:  

This letter is to inform you that Public Consulting Group, Inc. (PCG), on behalf of the Ohio Department 

of Medicaid, is required to conduct a pre- or post- enrollment onsite screening at your place of business.  

Your Ohio Medicaid Enrollment application will not be finalized until this onsite screening has been 

completed.  If you are a current provider, your Medicaid Provider agreement may be terminated if onsite 

screening is not completed.  

 

Per Federal Regulation 42 CFR 455 Subpart E, providers are subject to meeting certain screening 

requirements.  Based on Federal regulations and federal guidance, those providers categorized as 

moderate or high risk are subject to an unannounced pre- or post-enrollment on-site screening.  

Screening visits will take approximately 60-90 minutes and will cover all aspects of your business.  The 

results of the pre- or post- enrollment on-site screening will determine your eligibility to become an 

Ohio Medicaid provider or retain your Medicaid provider agreement, if you are a current provider.  

Should you choose to forgo the onsite screening visit, your application to provide Medicaid services in 

the State of Ohio may be denied.  If you are a current Medicaid provider and you choose to forgo the on-

site screening visit, your Medicaid provider agreement with the State of Ohio may be terminated.  

If you have any further questions or for verification, you may contact The Ohio Department of Medicaid 

at 1-800-686-1516; option 2, or Public Consulting Group Provider Enrollment and Support Number at 

1-877-908-1746; option 4.  You may visit the Ohio Department of Medicaid website at: 

http:www.medicaid.ohio.gov/  

 

      • Pathway: Providers (tab) > Enrollment & Support (tab) > Provider Enrollment (tab)  

  

Biljana Manev  

Chief, Bureau of Network Management  

 

 


